
The Baldwin-Whitehall School
District  requests  E-Rate
Qualified bids for BHS Wireless
Project.  Please  refer  to  our
website
https://www.bwschools.ne
t/our-district/district-
departments/business/rfp
for  more  details.  One
complete hard copy must be
delivered  to  the  Baldwin-
Whitehall  School  District,
Business Office, at 4900 Curry
Drive, Pittsburgh, PA 15236 on
or  before  noon  E.S.T.  on
February 21, 2025. In addition,
an  electronic  copy  must  be
e-mailed to the Issuing Officer
on or  before noon E.S.T.  on
February  21,  2025.  Both
copies must be identical and
be  labeled,  E-Rate  BHS
Wireless Network Equipment
RFP'.  All  required  vendor
information, certifications and
attachments must be included
with the proposal.


